
Examination of the Purbeck Local Plan (2018-2034) 

Further to my letter dated 24 March 2021 requesting the Council recalculate the 

local housing need figure for Purbeck using the most up to date figures in the 

light of the advice in the Planning Practice Guidance, I acknowledge receipt of 

the Council’s response providing that information.  

I am currently awaiting the Council’s response document to the representations 

submitted on the consultation on the proposed Main Modifications (MMs) to the 

Purbeck Local Plan and associated documents. In the light of this I intend to 

provide a view on how I propose to proceed on the matter of the up dated local 

housing need figure for Purbeck once I have had the opportunity to consider any 

other issues raised by the representations on the consultation on the proposed 

MMs and associated documents alongside the Council’s response to these.  
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